
Hindu Temple of Florida  

      Annual Fundraising Awareness month November 2017  

Dear Devotees,  

The Hindu Temple of Florida is driving the “Annual fundraising awareness 

month November 2017”. November falls under “Karthika Masa “the sacred 

month on the Hindu calendar and Thanksgiving.  

There has been a steady growth in number of devotees in the last two decades 

as well as there is a significant increase in needs of our Temple. 

Your continuous generous donations along with the pooja services help the 

temple to maintain its operational costs. However other needs like  

1. Priest’s Residential Quarters, 2.Vidyalaya Classrooms, 3.Expansion of 

Prasada Sadan, 4.Religious Requirements, 5.Fence and Landscape, 

6.Funds for Reserves, 7.Routine Maintenance and repairs of our 

magnificent Temple require additional capital every year.  

This year we are dedicating a Ratha for Lord Satyanarayana for the annual 

Brahmotsava celebrations, which is a long pending religious requirement.  

Along with other fund raiser efforts, this year the Temple has decided to launch 

an in house and a special annual online campaign to raise funds. We believe 

with the increase in number of families in Tampa Bay area, this simple system 

will be able to raise significant amount of capital if every family contributes 

any amount to this temple building cause.  

There is a special link to our online payment system - 

http://www.htfl.org/donations/. All the donations are tax deductible!  

We cordially welcome the donors to attend the fundraising event comprising 

entertainment and dinner on Saturday, December 2nd2017 at ICC Hall 6.00PM  

We thank all the devotees for your continued support in making our Temple 

strong! 

Temple Administration 


